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Dear Parents, 
 

I hope everyone is enjoying the summer break and having some wonderful family time 
together! 
 

This is just to remind you that the school will reopen on Monday, 11th July, 2022 for all 
classes.  The school buses will start to run from this date.   
 

Kindly note that the school fee needs to be paid online at the school’s Online Fee Portal at 
www.stmarysdelhi.org.  Fees can also be paid by card/cheque at the school office. Parents 
may choose whether they wish to pay monthly, quarterly or annually. Deferred fee option is 
no longer available. Please make sure you deposit the fee for the month, before the 10th of 
the month. 
 

Further, we would like to inform you that the monthly transport charges are fixed for Rs. 
2,200/- (Rupees Two Thousand Two Hundred only).  Those who are availing the school 
transport facility are required to deposit the transport fee cheque of Rs. 6,600/- (Rupees Six 
Thousand Six Hundred only) in advance for the period July- September, 2022.  Please note, 
that the transport fee cheques should be deposited before Friday, 8th July, 2022.  
 

We continue to pray for the safety and happiness of your family! 
  

Warmly,  
 

  

Dr. Annie Koshi 
Principal  
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